Timur Kocaoglu
Hiltenspergerstr.
8000 Miinchen 40
West Germany

November 6, 1980
Mr. Leonard Klein

Senior Editor

Frederick Ungar Publishing Co.,Inc.
250 Park Avenue South

New York, N.Y.10003

USA

Dear Mr. Klein:

Thank you for your memorandum Jdated October 24, 1980 and
for the galley proofs of my two articles. My friend

Mr. Staats have sent them to my Munich address. Because
of change in my plans, I did not go to the States as I
had mentioned you before. Sorry, I couldn't write you
about the postponement of my travel back to the USA.

I am going to stay in Munich for one more year. So, you
may write to my West Germany address now on. I promise
to notify you if there will be any change in my plans
again.

I have made only two small corrections on the article
about Duwlat-uli. I am looking forward to seeing the
first volume of your Encyclopedia.

If you need any additional information in future, please
feel free to let me know.

Sincerely yours, é}//'
%//J%

Timur Kocaoglu
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